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News From Around PA 
Electric generating stations of 
Conemaugh on the Indiana 
Westmoreland County line 
and Keystone in eastern 
Armstrong County are slated 
to close by 2028 due to the 
costs imposed by the US EPA 
and Governor Wolf’s 
insistence that PA enter the 
Regional Greenhouse Gas 
Initiative (RGGI).  These two 
plants and the one in Homer 
City have spent billions trying 
to comply with EPA 
regulations and can power 
more than 5 million homes.  
As one employee notes, 
“Environmentalists … plan to 
regulate us out of business, 
but they are not going to have 
electricity because there is 
nothing to replace us.” 

Flyers mascot Gritty waved 
the Pride flag on the ice and 
players warmed up using 
hockey sticks wrapped in 
rainbow Pride tape -- all part 
of the Flyers Pride Night on 
February 21.   

There are currently three 
Democrat candidates for Lt. 
Governor:  State Rep Brian 
Sims, State Rep Austin Davis 

and Ray Sosa. In 2012,  Sims 
became the first open 
homosexual to be elected to 
the General Assembly. Davis 
has been in the legislature 
since 2018.  However, Sims 
has lost the support of the 
LGBTQ community and no 
longer support him, even for 
the position of Lt. Governor!! 

News From National Scene 
Crowdfunding  organizations 
like GoFundMe are allowing 
gender-confused children as 
young as 13 to raise funds to 
purchase puberty blockers 
and even pay for sex 
reassignment surgery! 

Girls who are suffering from 
gender confusion now have a 
new app to make it easier for 
them  to do an end run 
around parents and doctors 
to obtain the  puberty 
blockers and/or testosterone 
to “Live your authentic life.” 
For $99 a month the service 
called Plume allows these 
girls to telechat with a Plume 
doctor who will ship the drugs 
directly to their door.   

Oklahoma Attorney General 
John O’Connor “finds no legal 
basis for a state medical 
licensure board to discipline a 
licensed physician for 
exercising sound judgment 
and safely prescribing an 
FDA-approved drug - like 

ivermectin or 
hydroxychloroquine -  for the 
off-label purpose of treating a 
patient with COVID-19.” 

Student Advocates for Sexual 
Health Awareness at Ohio 
State University is hosting 
“Sex Week”, but several 
university departments such 
as Department of Women’s, 
Gender and Sexuality Studies 
and the College of Social 
Work are providing financial 
support.  During one event, 
students are asked to “help 
thank abortion providers.”  

Under the direction of the 
National Association of 
Independent Schools, private 
schools nationwide are 
training teachers to expose 
kids as young as four  to 
sexually explicit content. 

Two recent professional 
development sessions were 
presented to teachers and 
staff in the Hilliard, OH school 
district.  The presenter was a 
rep. from Kaleidoscope LGBT 
Community Center. 
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